
Dale Bickel

From: Michael Buckingham <michael@radiou.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 3:23 PM
To: Da'e Bickel
Subject: W244BS/AIma MI licensed operation restored

Mr. Bickel,

Good afternoon.

On April 22, 2015, the FCC granted BSTA-20150420AAY for W244BS/Alma MI to temporarily operate below its licensed ERP.

As requested in the STA. we are notifying the Commission that licensed operation was restored today, June 17, 2015.

If there are any questions, or if it is preferred that we use a different method or filing to notify the Commission, please let us know. Thank
you.

I Michael Buckingham
Kadi1I
inc haL1a rjd i'.cin
614-839-7137

This e-mafl and any atlachment contains information that is, or may be, covered by electronic communications privacy laws, and is also confidential and
proprietary in nature. If you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that you are legally prohibited from retaining, using, copying, distributing, at otherwise
disclosing thIs information in any manner. instead, please reply to the sender that you have received this communication in error, and then immedately delete it.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
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